From: Marilyn Mosby

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 9:37 AM
To: Gilbert Bennett

Subject: Letter

Gilbert,

Will this suffice?

To whom it may concern,

| live and work in Baltimore, MD along with my two children and my husband in a property owned by my husband (my
name is not on the mortgage or the deed to the property). However, | recently purchased a second home in Kissimmee,
Florida and have spent the past 70 days there with my family. The Kissimmee property is a perfect second home because
of the space it affords my extended family to visit and its proximity to Disney.

My sister recently bought a 2-bedroom beach property in Longboat Key, Florida, which is approximately a two-hour
drive from my property in Kissimmee. It is nestled directly across the street from the beach in a small subdivision with
three other 2- bedroom properties. | absolutely adore my sister’s beach property because of its proximity to the beach,
my sister’s property and the safe and friendly environment of the town. Just recently one of the 2-bedroom properties
within the subdivision popped up on the market and | want to purchase it as a second home.

Best,
Marilyn J. Mosby

Sent from my iPhone
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